
Reading and Homework etc. 

Please try to read with your child 10 minutes per night, or as much as you can manage.                                                                               

Weekly homework tasks will be in your child’s homework book. 

PE, MUSIC and afterschool clubs 

PE will be on Monday for Reception and Y1 . Thursday for Y2. 

Music lessons are on Friday morning. 

Spanish Club on Tuesday after school (Y2) 

Swimming will be on Friday for pupils in Y2—Y5.    

Multi Skills club is on Thursday after school.  

Please find attached your child's school photographs. Hopefully parents have lots of choice when deciding which 

photographs they would like to buy.  If you would like to purchase any school photographs please return your 

orders by 4th July 2016.  Please place the correct money in the packet provided ( no money will be checked by 

school). 

Infant staff would appreciate donations of junk jewellery/ dress jewellery, buttons, old keys, curtain rings/ shower 

curtain rings, plastic lids e.g milk bottle lids of different shapes and sizes. We aim to make collections of these 

things that can be used to support learning.  

Friends of school would are collecting donations for the summer faye.  Raffle and tombola prizes would be much 

appreciated.  

Please check school uniform at home including coats, we have a number of mixed up/ lost uniform items.  

Reminder- please ensure if scooters are ridden to school they are not ridden onto the playground.  Can parents 

ensure scooters and bikes are left at the gate or carried onto the yard. 

Please find attached a list of dates and useful information.  This will also be published on our school website.  

Weekly newsletters are also on our school website.  

 

Weekly Newsletter— 27th June 2016 

Infant Class                                                                                              

Date Event 

Tuesday 28
th
 June Y6 puberty, drugs and alcohol talk from the school nurse.  If any Y6 parents would like 

to opt out their child from these talks please contact the school office. 
  

Friday 1
st
 July At 9.00am there will be a Friends of School meeting to organise the summer fayre.  All 

are welcome to attend. 

Monday 4
th
 and Tuesday 

5
th
 July 

Induction days for pupils who will be going to Wellfield School in September 

Wednesday 6
th
 July Annual Children’s Festival.  The festival will take place at Hesleden Primary School. 

All pupils will be provided a packed lunch. Pupils who are on packed lunch will also get 
a packed lunch provided.  This happens for all pupils across the Peterlee Partnership.  
It will mean that all pupils will receive the same dinner as their peers. 

Friday 15
th
 July Annual Awards Ceremony and Y6 Leavers Service. The Awards ceremony and the 

Leavers Service will be at 1.00pm in St Francis Village Hall. 
Refreshments and a chance to look at pupil’s topic work from this term. 
Open homework is also due in on this day. 

Monday 18
th
 July School Fun Day – Pupils can come in non-uniform. 

Tuesday 19
th
 July Sports Day – Pupils will need to wear sports kit.  The sports day will be followed by the 

summer fayre. Sports day will start at 1.00pm.  If the weather means that Sports Day 
would need to be cancelled, the fayre will still go ahead at 1.00pm. 


